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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 2017-2018 Final Award Notification
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
RGM MEMO JULY 14, 2017

The Campus-Based Division, has been sending to some institutions, a “2017-2018 Final Award Notification” for the Federal Work-Study (FWS) , Federal Supplemental Educational Opportunity Grant (FSEOG), and/or Federal Perkins Loans (Perkins Loan) programs for the 2017-2018 Award Year. If you have received that email from the Campus Based Program notifying you of changes made to your allocation, please forward that email to Lidia Swoopes at lidia_swoopes@rgmsms.com . Lidia will be checking all allocations and will provide to you, your school’s final funding award. For more information on this email, please refer back to the memo sent on July 5, 2017. 
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